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We can do more together than apart. This
year’s distance learning model may have us
physically apart but we can still be together.
For just $8 you can join PTA and help ensure
that we keep school spirit alive when we need it
most, hold virtual events throughout the year,
aid in school improvement projects, and more!
Scan this QR code or CLICK HERE to join today!

Join the Remind App (@altapta) 
and receive up to the
minute notifications from our 
message board.

General Association 
Meeting. Friday, 
February 19th,  6pm.  
Zoom link to follow 

AmazonSmile Program:
Did you know that EVERY TIME you shop 
on amazon.com .5% of your purchase 
can be given back to our school?  Simply 
visit smile.amazon.com and select
“ALTA MURRIETA ELEMENTARY PTA”. This 
Feature is now also available on the app!  
Go to
Settings, AmazonSmile and select
“ALTA MURRIETA ELEMENTARY PTA”.

We are searching for ALL board
positions for the 2021-2022 school
year. If you are interested in joining
the board and making a difference in
your school, please email us at:
PTA_AMES@MURRIETA.K12.CA.US

SPIRIT FRIDAYS
Be sure to show your school
spirit and wear your school

spirit gear every Friday!

Together, we collected 5,400
Valentines that will be 

delivered to our veterans!

https://jointotem.com/ca/murrieta/alta-murrieta-elementary-pta
http://amazon.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/
mailto:PTA_AMES@MURRIETA.K12.CA.US?subject=2021-2022%20PTA%20board

